Dear Member,

We want to inform you about several important changes that are taking place at your Credit Union.

Members have come to expect the best and easiest banking experience from Raytown- Lee's Summit Community Credit Union, and we've worked hard to deliver on that expectation. The decision to close a branch is never an easy one. As technology continues to advance, the demand for electronic services continues to increase. To continue to meet our goal of delivering better rates and lower fees to all members, as well as continuing to offer the state-of-the-art banking products you are looking for, and the level of member service you have come to expect, we will be closing one of our locations. With fewer members needing to come into branches and because two of our current offices are in close proximity to other branch outlets, we have decided to redirect these resources to better benefit all members.

BRANCH CLOSINGS Effective February 15, 2019, we will be closing our Blue Springs Branch location. This branch has experienced greatly reduced usage and can no longer operate efficiently. Members currently using this branch can still bank in person at the following convenient, close-by alternatives:

Our Main Office located at 10021 E 66th Terrace is only 16.5 miles from our Blue Springs Branch and 13.5 miles from our Lee's Summit branch office located at 504 SW 3rd Street.

Our Blue Springs branch members can utilize a Shared Branch location at 19301 E Valley View Pkwy, Independence, MO 64055 at the 1st MidAmerican Credit Union which is less than 5 miles away. Raytown-Lee's Summit Community Credit Union members can utilize Shared Branch locations to make deposits and withdrawals, loan payments and loan advances, credit card advances and more.

Additional Shared Branching locations located near Raytown-Lee's Summit Community Credit Union offices include Central Communications CU and City Credit Union branch locations. Over 6,800 Shared Branching locations can be found on our web site.

Thank you for being a loyal credit union member, and we look forward to serving you at one of our two convenient locations.

Sincerely,

Carrie West

Commullat

President

Mark Wasko

Chairman of the Board

Mark Washo